
 

 
Froebelian School 

Lower Kindergarten’s Welcome Letter 
 10th November 2023 

 

After half term, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to help if someone is being bullied. 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school after the holiday and hear all their holiday news.  
Thank you for your time at Parent Consultations; all the children have settled into school so well and are 
making friends, gaining in confidence and making good progress.  You should all be very proud of them. 
 
This week, the children really enjoyed discussing Bonfire Night and we have read Bonfire stories and 
poems.  The children have made bread stick sparklers and created lovely bonfire and firework paintings. 
 
Phonic work was based round the sounds heard on bonfire night and the children had fun making different 
firework noises.  We have also continued to work on the letters in your child’s letter box.  Please continue 
to work on these at home and write a comment in the yellow book, so we know how your child got on at 
home. 
 
We have worked on pencil control; some children are ready to write their names and are making really 
good progress with this. 
 
In number work we have focused on the number four.  We looked at how to form a number four and 
different ways to make the number, such as one and three, two and two etc. 
 
The homework this week is set on See Saw.  Please also feel free to upload any activities you want to share 
with us; the children love sharing their experiences and it helps to develop their language and 
communication skills. 
 
Next week we have two special events – on Monday the children may come to school in odd socks, as part 
of Anti-Bullying week and Friday 17th will be a non-uniform day in aid of Children in Need. Please make 
sure the children come to school in sensible clothes.  They will also need sensible shoes and a warm 
outdoor coat as they will still be playing outside.  Their school coat is ideal as it is warm and waterproof. 
 
From the LKG team, 
 
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

 
 
 
 

November  

Mon 13 Anti-Bullying Week & Odd Sock Day 

Fri 17 Children in Need 

 

 


